lmmanuel Christian Reformed Church
July 31, 2022
WELCOME TO IMMANUEL!
We’re glad that you joined us, and we pray that you will encounter God through prayer, worship, and his word.
TODAY

8:30AM

Prayer – FLC Prayer Room

9:30AM
Pastor Jake Porter
Judges 4-5 Deborah
Offerings:
General Fund & Legacy Fund
5:30PM

Summer Potluck r

Please join us tonight for hamburgers, hot dogs, lemonade and table service (all provided). Please bring a side dish or dessert to share. We will be meeting in the Porter’s driveway. See you there!
NURSERY
Today:

Gale Krikke & Denise Hoekwater
Next Sunday:
Becky Velthouse & Cathy Dykstra
THIS WEEK
MONDAY

AUGUST 1

7:10PM


Men’s Softball





Hughes Park, Field #2

NEXT SUNDAY – AUGUST 7, 2022
8:30AM

Prayer – FLC Prayer Room
9:30AM
Pastor Jake Porter
Judges 6-9 Gideon
Offerings:
General Fund & Building Fund
5:30PM

Ask the Pastor
PRAYER REQUESTS

We express our sympathy to Ethel Steenwyk on the death of her brother, Bob Geerlings, on July 22.  May the Lord continue to comfort and uphold the family.
Continue to pray for healing and recovery for Art Postmus.

Continue to pray for healing and recovery for Bob & Gracile Boehm.
Sharon Ondersma – M.S.

Homebound:  Kay Alsum, Ella Jane Newenhouse
Staff:  Rachael Taylor

    Minister of Visitation
Missionaries:  Jason & Marcy,


Pray as they travel and transition into their new ministry. Also pray for their children who remain in the U.S. for school. 
Young Adults:  Levi Taylor, Kassie Butterworth, Brevin DeBoer

Military:  Major Ron Thenn – Army
CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS
Stuff the Bus
If you have any items to donate for the STUFF THE BUS project, please bring them to church today. Thanks so much for providing for the kids at Park Elementary!!
Hand 2 Hand
In the month of August we will be collecting peanut butter and jelly in plastic containers.  Thanks for helping to feed the kids at Park Elementary!
Advance Notice – Immanuel Town Hall Meeting

Please reserve Wednesday, September 21, at 7PM for a Town Hall Meeting.  Watch for more details!

THANKSGIVING

It’s time to Celebrate! 

We wish a happy birthday this month to:

Freda DeKleine (Aug. 6)
Joan Ringerwole (Aug. 6)
Kay Alsum (Aug. 18)
FINANCIAL UPDATES

July 24, 2022

General Fund 

$4,075
General Fund Year-to-Date
Received
      $32,590
Budget Goal

 36,484
Over (Under)
          (3,894)
Budget Received – 89%

Fiscal year – July 1, 2022 – June 30, 2023
To fulfill our 2022/23 General Fund budget, 

an average weekly offering of $9,121 is necessary.

Please tithe in faith and as your response to God’s blessings.

Contributions to Immanuel can be made in these ways:
· At our worship services
· Mail a check to the church address
· Auto-giving through your bank
· Giving Center Online
July Corners Offering – 
Love - Back to School Backpack Ministry
August Offerings

7
General Fund & Building Fund
14
General Fund & Level 3 Tuition Assistance

21
General Fund & Short-Term Missions

28
General Fund & Benevolent Fund

REQUESTED ANNOUNCEMENTS
Moms in Prayer

Moms in Prayer invites you to have a profound impact in your children and their school, from preschool to young adult.  Check out the following important dates:
· Sunday, August 14, 7-8PM – Annual All-Parents UC Prayer Event

· Monday, August 22, 1:30PM and/or

Friday, August 26, 10:30AM – Moms in Prayer Kick Off Events

· Beginning September 12 – Mondays, 1:30-2:30PM and

Fridays, 7:30-8:30AM – at Unity
Contact Mary Jane Geers (mjbgeers@att.net) for more details.
New City Kids

If you’re looking for ways to get involved this summer, we would love to invite you to join the mission of New City Kids!  Here are a few ways to get involved: 
· Work Days! - Our next date is August 10 from 10 am-2 pm

· Volunteer for Bike Tour 2022 - Saturday, August 13, we are looking for hosts at our refreshment station for Bike Tour from 7:30 am until 11 am.

· Join the Ride! - Bike Tour 2022 - Join us Saturday, August 13, for our annual 1-day ride from Grand Rapids to Grand Haven. Sign up today as an individual or with a team at newcitykids.org/biketour. 
Attention all Sportsmen

The Calvinist Cadet Corps is hosting its 8th Annual Sporting Clay Shoot.  The event will be held on Saturday, August 20, at the Blendon Pines Gun Club in Zeeland, Michigan.  For more information, call the Corps office at 616-241-5616 ext 4, or check out the Cadet website under the “Events” tab.  Everyone is welcome!  Registration forms are available at our website:   www.calvinistcadets.org. Lunch will be served at 11:30AM.  Join us for a fun filled day!
If you can’t make it out for the event, but still want to be involved, sponsorship opportunities are available.  For more information on giving, contact Kim at the Corps office number listed above, or find information on our website on the event page. 

Scrap Metal Drive
Our friends at Lighthouse Community Church (Allendale) are doing a scrap metal collection and giving all the funds for the scrap to the Allendale Positive Options Center. Please bring your scrap metal to Lighthouse Community Church on August 13th,
9 a.m. – 12 p.m.
If you can't get it to the church (Lighthouse Church), call Paul for pick up:  616-292-8530
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